Southwest Guilford Athletic Club Booster Meeting
November 2, 2015
Attendance: 

     See attached attendance sheet

Announcements and Celebrations:
      Cheerleading placed 3rd in competition
Secretary’s Report:
     The Secretary’s report was submitted and approved.  
Treasurer’s Report:
     The Treasurer’s report was submitted and approved.  

Bills and Deposits:

     The following Bills were submitted:
1. $9.25 for Billy Bradshaw for swimming
2. $240.08 reimbursement to Meredith Antley for team meal for Volleyball
3. $162.80 reimbursement to Ryan Richmond for state golf
4. $26.88 reimbursement to Keith Murphy for coaches meeting

5. $152.00 Augusta Swim Equipment
6. $6.82 Varsity Spirit Fashion -poms
7. $105.00 Reimbursement for Coach Education Class
8. $325.00 to St. Jude Hospital
9. $ 2078.05 Stitches to Inc for spirit wear.  Approved

10. $1437.00 T-shirts for Ragsdale game.  Approved

     The following Deposits were submitted:

1. $100.00 Men’s Lacrosse for Hunger Games
2. $1501.45 Tshirts from  Ragsdale game
3. $775.00 cheerleading from New Bridge Bank Jamboree
4. $300.00 for football – Aetna donation
5. $1000.00 from DR Bandits for field maintenance
6. $100.00 for track – donation from Charlie Brown
7. $50.00 Spirit wear

8. $260.00 Membership

9. $637.00 after school concessions

Athletic Director’s Report:

1.  Coach Bolton’s reception was great.  He was very appreciative of it.
2.  Banquet date is Nov 16 at 6pm.
3.  Payoff Soccer Wednesday Nov 4 @ Glenn 7PM
4. Friday is Senior Night for Football Cheerleading and Band 7:30PM.
5. Winter sports practice starts today
6. First Winter Games Nov 19th Basketball, Nov 18th Swimming, Nov 24th Wrestling.
7. Sheetz Holiday Tournament is Dec 28,29,30 – 32 teams.  Some games will be at Central.  2 Teams from Australia will be competing.  
Membership:
    Currently we have 121members.  Spirit wear re-order is in
Old Business:

Brick Fundraiser update- still working on it.  Also working on Lowe’s grant.  Committee for Raffle- Marti Hmiel, Jim O’Connor, Mr. Whitaker
New Business:

1. Cheerleading would like to do a fundraiser and sell Yankee Candle.  This was discussed and approved
2. We are getting estimates to fix seats in the new gym.

3. There has been a request from the Australia teams to have some kids stay with host families for a night or 2.  This was discussed and we will try to work this out.  It was also discussed that we might give the teams from Australia a gift from Southwest as we did this last year.  We will work this out as well

The next Booster Club Meeting will be held December 7, 2015 at 7pm in the Media Center
Respectfully submitted, 

Kim Hardy
